NAEA E-Board Minutes: Tuesday November 3rd, 2009

Main Topics:

1. Upcoming Events
2. NYSATA Status

3. Volunteer Ventures and Opportunities
4. Funding for Supplies
Upcoming Events

· Bookmaking Workshop: Wednesday November 11th @ 6:30 pm we will be working on assorted kinds of bookmaking including stitched binding, ‘zines, and hard covered books. 
· Becky and Emily are meeting on Friday to look at supplies and to organize the workshop. 
· Emily has contacted Prof. Schwatzhoff about borrowing supplies that are used in her Studio Methods class and is awaiting a reply.
· Field Trip: Another potential field trip idea is the Whitney Museum, they have a terrific Georgia O’Keffee exhibit that is on display until January. We have two new field Trip Coordinators who will be helping us with this task!!
NYSATA Status

· The proposal requesting $1700 was approved! This will cover three nights of hotel room and board, food and t-shirts. It does not cover gas cost however.
· There will be a meeting for all conference volunteers following the workshop next Wednesday.

· Becky has compiled a master carpool list which will be discussed @ a manadatory volunteer meeting on Wednesday at 8pm.
Volunteer Ventures and Opportunities

Culinarians Home

· The first workshop at the home is scheduled for Wednesday November 11th @ 3pm. Mimi and her three volunteers will be teaching the seniors how to make books (which may be used later for a scrapbook workshop as well). She is also brainstorming ways to make certain aspects of the project more friendly on delicate hands (hole punching, etc.)
· Mimi has also contacted Ann Teed to see if students in the Learning to Look assistantship might be able to give the seniors a tour of the Hudson River School of Painting exhibit at the Samuel Dorsky Museum. 
New Paltz Youth Program

· Mimi and Emily will be visiting with the program director, Jim Tinger, on Wednesday November 4th @ 3pm. 

Library Outreach

· John, the owner of Rhineback Art Supply has donated crayons for our use in the library outreach program. He has also said that he will be giving us other supplies in the future.

· Emily will create a Thank You note that can be signed by members at our chapter meeting. 

Funding For Supplies
· We would like to try and get funding from SA to purchase some art supplies specifically for NAEA.
· Before we do this we must fill out more forms from SA.

· We need to compile a list of supplies that are needed/ wanted before we proceed.

We will meet next Tuesday in SAB 208 at 11am for our next E-Board Meeting!!

Please if there is anything I missed or if you would like me to add anything to the minutes, please email me! 

Emily L. Shepard
Secretary of the NAEA New Paltz Chapter  N01868975@newpaltz.edu
